
Dear Families,

It is hard to imagine that we have finished up the 24-25 school year.

It has been my absolute honor to serve as the principal and I am

thrilled to see where the future takes these amazing Timberwolves!

To my 5th graders- thank you for being the leaders you were this

year. You were amazing representatives of our school values and

were role models for our youngest learners. You are capable of

achieving anything you set your minds to, the sky is the limit. Be

fearless and always remember, we are SO PROUD of you!!

Families, thank you for your partnership, support and collaboration

this year. It is because of you all that our students have been as successful as they have. When

students know that we are ALL IN to support them and their learning, they thrive and exceed our

expectations.

I wish you all a safe, restful, fun, and relaxing summer break. Enjoy times with your families and

loved ones!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Del Toro



Kindergarten

Kindergarten Families,

Students have completed all MAP Testing. We are very HAPPY with

the outcome!

In the month of June students are doing the following:

In the classroom they will be working on the following units:

In Math students will finish working on Module #6 Analyzing,

Comparing, and Composing Shapes. Module #6 is the last module.

In our Monolingual and Dual Language Classroom for Language Arts

we are wrapping up Knowledge unit #12 Presidents and American

Symbols.

In the monolingual class your students will wrap up Skills unit #10.

Dual classrooms are on a roll with UFLI lessons making it a

constant routine for the students.

In our Dual Language Classrooms students are working on

Lectoescritura students will be wrapping up unit #9.

Students watched the Life Cycle of a Butterfly and we have released

them. Students learned a lot of great information during their

observations.

We will also like to take this time to thank you parents for trusting

us with your most valued possession, and your unconditional

support. We truly couldn’t do our jobs without you all.

Kindergarten Teachers,

Mrs. Rooney, Ms. Pinto, & Mrs. Calderón.

1st Grade

Hello First Grade Families,

We are VERY proud of our students! They did an amazing job on

their MAP Tests.

As the year is coming to an end, we are finishing up our Math

Module 6 domain.

For Language Arts we are working on long vowel teams: ai, ay, ea,ee,

ey, ow, oa, ie, and igh. As always we continue to work on our reading

fluency and comprehension.

Thank you for all of your support this year!



2nd Grade

Hello 2nd Grade Families,

We are quickly approaching the end of the year. In ELA we are

finishing with our study of Standing up for a Cause. We are learning

about poetry and writing non-fiction paragraphs.

In Math we are finished with Money and Line Plots. We will be

ending with Telling Time and Geometry.

Congratulations to all the students on finishing the year strong with

MAP and MCLASS testing.

3rd Grade

Hello 3rd Grade Families,

We are quickly approaching the end of the year. In ELA we are

finishing with our novel study, Stella Diaz Has Something to Say. We

are incorporating fun activities for our novel study and students are

really enjoying it. Ask students to tell you about the book: the

characters, the story and even the figurative language!

In Math we are finished with Module 7 (geometry) and ending with

Module 6 which focuses on measurement and data.

In Science we just wrapped up with Life Cycles and will be ending

the year with Animals Through Time.

We know our school year is winding down but it’s very important

that all students remember our core values and continue showing

them until the very end.

4th Grade
Hello 4th Grade Families!

As we approach the end of the school year we have so many

exciting activities ahead of us. In reading we will be finishing up Unit

7 with a big writing piece about the causes and effects of the

American Revolution. In math, we will finish up the year with

students building their competencies in measurement as they relate

multiplication to the conversion of measurement units. Throughout

the module, students explore multiple strategies for solving

measurement problems involving unit conversion. In science, we

finish our year learning about animal and plant adaptations. We will

take a field trip to Brookfield Zoo on June 10th to further our

knowledge of animal adaptations.



5th Grade

Hello 5th Grade Families,

As we approach the end of the school year we are thrilled to end our

school year with many engaging activities. In literacy students will

finish their final book study on the novel “The Science of Breakable

Things” by Tae Keller. In math, students will finish the year with

Module 6, where they learn about coordinate planes, plotting points,

and locating points within the first quadrant of the coordinate plane.

In addition, students learn to plot points on the coordinate plane

using the x and y coordinates provided.

In social studies we will end the year with learning about response

to change where students have been learning about the changes

brought forth from Westward Expansion, different types of

revolutions: Industrial Revolution, American Revolution, Mexican

Revolution, Technological Revolution.

Some dates to remember are:

6th Grade Orientation *Parents and students attend* May 29

Celebration and awards ceremony June 10th

Passion Projects presentation June 10 (before awards)

Step up day June 11th

Last day of school is June 12th which is half day

These will have more information as we get sooner.

Outdoor Ed/Team Building at The Forge in Lemont *Only

students attend* August 13

Walk the schedule August 18

Art

There are exciting activities happening for the end of the year!

Kindergarten just learned about origami! They will learn how to fold

a paper airplane and have a throwing contest. Kindergarten will also

play with shaving cream on tables on their last day of art.

1st grade through 5th grade will complete artist trading cards and

swap artworks with each other to encourage creativity and

inspiration. They will also participate in a paper airplane challenge

and play with shaving cream on tables.

Music

Happy Summer!!

Good luck at Leman, 5th graders!



PE

All classes will be playing team building games and getting ready for

Field Day!

5th grade will be preparing to lead Field day for K-4th grades, as well

as, compete in their last Field Day at IK!

Good luck next year 5th Grade we will miss you!

SEL

To end the year in SEL/health, we will be doing some fun activities

focusing on kindness.

Library

This year in the library is wrapping up.

Some important dates to know:

The week of May 19-May 22 is our Bernie’s Book handout.

Last day of library book checkout is Friday, May 23, 2025

All library books need to be returned to the library by Tuesday,

May 27th.

Kane County Cougar’s Reading Incentive Field Trip for 4th and

5th grade on Wednesday, May 28th.

The West Chicago Public Library is coming on the morning of

June 4th to promote their summer reading program to help

keep our students reading over the summer.

Primary Cross-Cat Class
As the year ends, we will be wrapping things up with fun activities

and preparing for summer.

We have some special dates to remember:

Field Day will be June 4th and PBIS picnic and celebration will be

June 5th. Make sure your child has a change of clothes and

sunscreen if needed.

We are so happy with the progress and achievements everyone has

made this year. Have a great summer!

Upcoming Events

June 13-August 20th- SUMMER BREAK!!! 😎

June 24th- First Day of Summer School (if enrolled)

August 20th- School Supply Drop Off (1:00-3:00pm)



August 21st- First Day of School (grades 1-5)

August 22nd- First Day of School (Kindergarten)
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